

Hand in hand together we will become resilient, respectful and responsible citizens of our community and the wider world[image: ]
Thursday 11th August 2022.
Dear Parents and Carers,
 
I do hope you are managing to get some time together to enjoy this wonderful weather!
 
Apologies, some of the work I intended to get done before the end of term has been delayed due to my ill health and prior teaching commitments. Thank you for all your well wishes and wonderful gifts. I was unbelievably touched. Thanks to the staff ably led by Mr Charlton who enabled the end of term to come to a smooth conclusion.
 
Thanks for your patience while I have worked with governors over the holidays to complete a code of conduct for the school field being re-opened. If you intend to use the school field with your children, please make sure you read the code of conduct attached and agree to the terms outlined.
 
Thank you to Governor Susie Hardie who has been instrumental in supporting this happening over the holidays and to Mrs Weatherburn who has re-opened the school grounds as of today.
 
Additional information.
Reading - Many of you may remember we have used MyOn online reading books in the past. Please find below the details of how your child can access this.
Here's how to log in:

All your students and staff can follow the same login process:
 
Go to https://www.myon.co.uk/login/index.html and enter your login information:
School Name: Read On England
Username: WhitttinghamCofEPrimary
Password: WhitttinghamCofEPrimary123
Click on the Sign In button, select a book, and start reading!
 
Training Days - A reminder that we have training days on Monday and Tuesday and school re-opens on Wednesday. Our Breakfast Club and ASC wrap around care are open from Wednesday morning. I intend get a registration form ready just beforehand. I attach a holiday dates letter.
 
Uniform - A copy of the uniform list and new policy was sent out before the holidays and is also on the school website. Just a reminder before you get any final items.
Early Years and Class 1 should have a reading folder not back pack. Class 2 and 3 may have a small backpack but please remember that there is limited room in the cloakrooms.
Pencil cases are not required.
 
Best wishes,

Belinda Athey – Headteacher.
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